
Our next luncheon will be at the Groovy goat in OWA, immediately following our 
meeting Thursday, March 6th.  This is a great opportunity to say goodbye to everyone 
before we head north. Groovy Goat has a snowbird menu for us, or you may choose 
from their main menu and receive 25% off your bill.  They want to say thank you by 
having a raffle for the Michigan members that attend.  Therefore it's a win win for all of 
us.  I hope to see you all there. 


